From: Jjmonks123@aol.com
Sent: 10 January 2013 14:50
To: Anne Griffiths

Subject: Birch St Peter: RC08/40CL
Dear Anne,

Your Ref: RC08/40CL: St Peter's Church Peter

| am writing to you in support of your pians for St Peter's church In Birch. Your plans for demolishing and establishing
a seating area with information boards within the curtailage of the building seem to me {o be an excellent proposal for
this site, As detalled in the letter, there have been no worthwhile offers for this site and ] dont think any scheme is
commerclally viable, Certainly the bullding cannat ba left to deteriorate any further.

My only separate comment would be to see if any of the material from the church (cast iron fixtures or internal fittings)
could be used at other buildings within the village - either the viillage hall or private residences. As the church has
been part of the village for so long and the fact that there a fair number of listed buildings in the village, it ray be

rth seeing whether there is any merit in this.
ik you for your letter and | wish you the bast of luck in your application.
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James
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